
From: Beverley williams   
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 9:45 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20 Conway Road 
 
I live   and strongly objects to the 
multi occupancy of the above address. The area is already struggling to accommodate parking. The 
additional noise which would be caused by the residents plus, family and friends would make this 
very peaceful neighbourhood very unpeaceful. The house was built as a family home and should be 
kept as such.  
 
Beverley Williams  
 
 




